
    
Dear spearfishers, the Cherbourg Peche Apnée Club is pleased to invite you to the 
FESTIVAL BAR DU COTENTIN competition organized for 20 years. 
 
Few years ago, those two days of competition was taking part of the European spearfishing 
cup with several teams coming from many countries. 
This year, and for the next few years, we are looking to give it back the honor of a big event. 
 
We will be glad to welcome you for this event on August 31 and September 1st of 2024 in 
Bretteville-en-Saire. 
 
This competition is OPEN to everyone. 
 

• Teams of three spearfishers, 
• One boat per team, 

 
The registration fees are 45€ per team but if you come from another country, you will need to 
have insurance from our federation, it costs 15€ per person. 
So if you are three spearfishers it’s 90€ you can pay by transfer or cash (tell us by e-mail) 

 
Team can bring their own boat and put it in the sea at: 

- Chantereyne Harbour (free access at all time) 
- Pignot Harbour (free access at all time) 

 
You can also let your boat on a visitor deck at Cherbourg Harbour ( +33 2 33 87 65 70) 
 
If you need to rent a boat, please contact our federation and send an e-mail to Valentin 
Galliero at: fnpsanormandie@gmail.com 
 
There are many hotels arround Cherbourg or also a camping in Bretteville-en-Saire, close to 
the start/finish & weight/food area of the organization . 
 
 
If you are looking to join us, please pre-register in the following to get more informations 
about competition rules and areas :  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfk5k8oF6BKCfm4NGl2Hv9Hts30t0s2HvoDc4v
wg1KSnboeig/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
We will be very happy to see many of you. 
 
If you have furthers question you can send it to our regional federation e-mail: 
fnpsanormandie@gmail.com 
 
 

The Organization team. 
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